
Morning Drop Off/Pickup at School Gate-For Students Using Private Vehicles 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

 

P.O.BOX: 3442, Tel : 7436600, Fax: 7436650, Ajman, UAE 

 CD.NO.046/24                                                                                                                                        Date: 01/10/2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is a friendly reminder about the importance of punctuality. Arriving on time for classes is essential 

for creating a respectful and effective learning environment. Being on time allows everyone to maximize 

their educational experience and minimizes disruptions. So, all own transport students are requested to 

reach school before 7:30am and parents are requested to pick your ward by 2:30pm. 

Let’s work together to ensure a timely and productive school environment. 

Thank you for understanding and cooperation 

 
Thanking you, 

 

(PRINCIPAL) 
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